
 
 
 
 
 

Inter-Office Communication 
 
 
 
 

TO: Commission Members 
 

FROM: Chris A. Matta, Deputy Executive Director/Chief Engineer 
 

DATE: March 3, 2025 
 

SUBJECT: Monthly Meeting and Public Hearing– Monday, March 17, 2025 
 

 
 

1st NOTICE OF COMMISSION MEETING AND PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission will hold its monthly Commission 
Meeting, including a Public Hearing regarding the Retirement and Reemployment of 
the Executive Director, Ferzan M. Ahmed, P.E., on Monday, March 17, 2025, at 10:00 
a.m., at the Commission’s Administration Building located at 682 Prospect Street, 
Berea, Ohio 44017.   
 
The hearing will be conducted in accordance with the Bylaws of the Ohio Turnpike and 
Infrastructure Commission and Section 145.381 of the Ohio Revised Code. 
 
Commission representatives will be in attendance at the public hearing.  Any person 
may appear and be heard.  Attendees will be given an opportunity to express their 
comments orally, as time permits, or in writing.  All inquiries concerning the public 
hearings should be directed to Jennifer Monty Rieker, General Counsel, Telephone: 
(440) 971-2003. 
 
If you are unable to attend the meeting, please contact Jennifer Diaz at (440) 971-2064 
or by e-mail at jennifer.diaz@ohioturnpike.org. 

 
The final Agenda and drafts of Resolutions to be considered by the Commission 
Members at the March 17, 2025, Meeting will be sent electronically in a separate e-mail 
to Commission Members prior to the Meeting.  
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